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Additional Crossrail 2 drop-in event
Chelsea residents now have another chance to find out about plans for a Crossrail 2
station on the King’'s Road following Transport for London’s (TfL) decision to put on an
additional drop-in event.

The extra session will be held on Saturday 28 November from 11am to 3pm at Chelsea
Old Town Hall, King’s Road, SW3 5EE.

TfL’s proposals are currently out for consultation and you have until Friday 8 January
2016 to have your say.

To take part, go to https://consultations.tfl.gov.uk/crossrail2/october2015

There are also a range of factsheets, maps and other information about the scheme at
www.crossrail2.co.uk

TfL's list of local drop-in events in the area are as follows:
Wednesday 18 November, noon to 8pm, Victoria Station, SW1E 5ND

Thursday 19 November, noon to 8pm, Doubletree Hilton, Hayward Suite, 2 Bridge Place,
SW1V 1QA

Saturday 28 November, 11am to 3pm, Chelsea Old Town Hall, King’s Road, SW3 5EE

Wednesday 9 December, noon to 8pm, York Gardens Library and Community Centre,
Lavender Road, SW11 2UG

Thursday 10 December, noon to 8pm, York Gardens Library and Community Centre,
Lavender Road, SW11 2UG
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